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Portland General Electric Company DENcE

April 27, 1979

James R. Yore, Esg., Chairman
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dr. Walter H. Jordan
881 West Outer Drive
QOak Ridge, Tennessee 37830

Dr. William E. Martin
Senior Ecologist

Battelle Memorial Institute
Columbus, Ohio 43201

In the Matter of Portland General Electric Company
(Pebble Springs Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-514 and S50-515

Gentlemen:

The Pebble Springs Applicants are proposing to reschedule and
improve the flexibility of DOE enrichment services for the
Pebble Springs 1 and 2 reactors. The current contracts for
enrichment services provide for delivery of the initial core
separative work in 1982 and 1985. These contracts are long-
term fixed commitment contracts (LTFC) requiring a l0-year
advance ordering period and no flexibility for plant operaticnal

changes. The U. S. DOE has offered a new contract tyve, the
adjustable fixed commitment contract (AFC), which cffers a 5-
year advance order period and some adjustments of enrichment
services.

Aprlicants propose to convert the current Pebble Springs 2 LTFC
contract to an AFPC conitsact and redesignate this contract for
use in the Pebble Springs 1 reactor The initial core deliveries
will be delaved 2 vears. The current Pebble Sorings 1 contract
will be redesignated for Pebble Sorings 2 cffores will be

macde to sall the initial cors of enrichment servigcas for %ais
elant. If successful, the initial raload sarichmen®t services
under this contract will be used %o raconstruct an inisial zars
faor Pebbla Springs 2. If the marketing effcrt ig nok successctul,
the recdesigznated Pedble Springs 2 LIFC ceontract mav 2e t2rmin-
ated. In such case a new AFC contract ¢coulsd he sxecutes at a
later dacz=.
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This information is provided to keep the Board and parties abreast
of current developments in connection with the abnve oroject.

Yours very truly,

Warren Hastings
WH:jh

c¢c: Richard M. Sandvik, Esg.
Mr. Donald W. Godard
Mr. Lloyd K. Marbet
Frank Josselson, Esgqg.
Ms. Bernice Ireland
Kathleen H. Shea, Esq.
2lan S. Rosenthal, Esq.
Dr. Lawrence R. Quarles
Richard S. Salzman, Esq.
Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Panel
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
Cocketing and Service Section
Bernard M. Bordenick, Esq.
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